
 

 Date : 01-09-2023 
   Circular No: 015/2023 

From: 

 Dr. K.P. Senthamarai Kannan, 
 Hon. State Secretary 
 IDA Tamilnadu State Branch 
 

To: 
 The Local Branch Presidents & Secretaries, 
 IDA Tamilnadu State Branch. 
 

Dear Drs, 
 

  Warm Greetings from IDA Tamilnadu State Branch 

As per the decision taken by the state Executive Committee regarding the 
attendance of state EC members, state EC members who are absent for three 
consecutive state EC meetings will not receive state EC notices for the year 2023. 

This decision seems to be a way to encourage state EC members to actively 
participate   in meetings and fulfill their responsibilities. It's important for local branch 
presidents and secretaries to inform all relevant members about this decision so that 
they are aware of the potential consequences of repeated absences from state EC 
meetings. 

Thank You 

 

With Regards, 
       Dr. K.P. Senthamarai Kannan, 
           Hon. State Secretary, 
       IDA-Tamilnadu State Branch. 


